
KEY DECISIONS

All key decisions are as in the minutes of Executive decisions.

NON KEY DECISIONS

All non-key decisions are in the minutes of the Executive decisions. 

EMERGENCY PLANNING

On Wednesday 26 January 2005 I attended an Emergency Planning Seminar for Elected Member which was organised by Cumbria County Council.  The seminar was well attended by Members throughout Cumbria and the event focussed on the role of elected members, as community leaders, in an emergency.


See attached note from the event.  A full information pack has been placed in the Members’ Library.

CONNECTED CUMBRIA INFORMATION HUB
On Wednesday 26 January 2005 I attended the Strategic Board Meeting of the Connected Cumbria Information Hub.  A procurement process was undertaken by the County Council, on behalf of the Board, and CGI have been invited to undertaken the work to deliver the Hub services.

The final delivery of the pilot is expected in may 2005 although the Carlisle element of the Hub will be delayed due to the loss of IT services during the flood.

Minutes of the meeting and a progress report have been placed in the Members’ Library.

CONNECTED CUMBRIA PARTNERSHIP – MEMBERS’ AWARENESS EVENT

On Monday 31 January 2005 I attended a seminar, titled eGovernment and Service Modernisation, which was held at Hunday Manor Hotel, Winscales, Whitehaven.

Steve Brailey of Allerdale Borough Council updated Members on the eForms project and Dave Cowan from CGI talked about delivering the services of the Cumbria Information Hub.

The Partnership were pleased to welcome Chris Haynes (ODPM eGovernment Manager) who talked about the delivery of local eGov and how the Cumbria Hub fits into the National context.  When questioned about how the impact of the flooding in Carlisle would effect the Government’s target of 2005 for implementing eGovernment, he confirmed that no inspections would be made, and no financial penalties would be made against Carlisle.

A pack from the seminar, including slides from the event, has been placed in the Member’s Library.

STANWIX COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

On Monday 31 January 2005 I attended the AGM and Committee Meeting of the Stanwix Community Association.  Although the association is in good financial health and supports many local organisations it needs additional people from the community to come forward to help with running the administration.  A pack containing minutes and accounts have been submitted to the Committee Clerk for inspection.
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